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Board Highlights 

At the April 20, 2020 meeting of the Commodore Perry School Board, the following items were approved: 

 The resignation of Stacy Payne as Junior High Cheerleading Coach and Jr. High Girls Basketball Coach and 
the resignation of John Hildebran as Head Girls Basketball Coach 
 

 The appointment of Janet Beers as Dental Hygienist for the 2020-2021 school year 
 

 FMLA Request 
 

 Resolution Calling for Charter School Reform 
 

 Waiver of Senior Project and District Assessments  for the Class of 2020 
 

 Second reading of Policies 414.1, 514.1, 501, 401, 404, 504, 405, 406, and 407, 609 
 

 The first reading of Policy 623 
 

 The retirement of Policy 626.5 
 

 Midwestern Intermediate  and the Mercer County Career Center Budgets for the 2020-2021 school year 
 

 The list of 2020 Graduates 
 

 The 1st Quarter of 2020 report from the activities account and the 1st Quarter of 2020 athletic  expense 
summary 
 

 Woodring Detective Agency and Security Service, LLC as the provider of security service for  athletic 
events and other events as necessary 

 

 Transportation Contractor MOU 
 

 Midwestern Intermediate Unit IV Intergovernmental Agreement for the 2020-2021 school  year 
 

 Addendum to the Bonded Services Contract 
 

 Postponement of the Secure Entrances Construction Project 
 

 The payment of bills 


